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13th May 2019 

WELL DONE DAVID! 

In recognition of his great service to the 

Club and the community, President Joy 

presented David Forsythe with a second 

Sapphire for his Paul Harris Fellow pin. 

Joy spoke of David’s history of service to 

the Club over many years but in particular 

his leadership of the “Cluck Road Farm” 

project at Clarke Road School.  She said 

that our loss was New Zealand’s gain and  

whilst we will see David for a few more weeks, he won’t be at Changeover so our international 

night was a good opportunity to recognize David’s service and farewell him as he heads “over 

the ditch” for the next few years.  Everyone present joined in wishing David well and Joy asked 

him to give Patricia the Club’s best wishes.  

This Week 

Ray and Sue Rice from Turramurra Rotary, and BOBBO fame, will be with us ac-

companied by Ngaire Ralph.  Ngaire is a very articulate young lawyer who im-

pressed all who heard her speak to District Conference last year.   

Ray and Sue are the joint chairs of  Rotary Youth Exchange for our District and 

Ngaire is coming to tell us what benefit she obtained from her exchange  a few 

years ago.  Ray and Sue will bring us up to date on the changes to the Youth     

Exchange programme. 

Tax Time approaches! 

Have you paid your centurion membership?  Fully tax deductible! 



 

Thanks to Peter Kipps and Ross and Helen Egan, and the Club’s talented 

cooks, the Club’s  International night was a great success.  The food was de-

licious,  the fellowship was great  (of course!) and we raised about $1500 to 

help fund Solar panels for a school in Fiji, meaning that some children will 

have a better education than they would have had without our help.  

Well done Peter, Ross and Helen for a well organized night, and special 

thanks to Ross and Helen for the use of your home. 

Peter also outlined some of the other International projects which we are 

helping this year including the School For Life in Uganda 

Is our Secretary multi talented or 

was he just the delivery man? 
Just some of the wonderful range of food choices! 

International Night 

Woolies “earn & learn” Stickers.  This promotion is on again.  If 

you shop at  Woolworths, please ask for stickers at the checkout and 

bring them to Rotary.  Joy will collect them and get them to Clarke Road 

School. Ask your friends to join in too. 



Mon 20th May:  Graham Bradshaw will speak about an innovative Aboriginal housing 

initiative.  As a club we have often said we would like to help with a project involving our 

indigenous community.  Come along and learn what this programme offers. 

Next week 

  12 May 9 June 

BANNERS Frank W Frank W 

SIGNS Geoff Geoff 

SET UP Frank W Frank W 

8.00 to 10.30 John A Greg N 

10.30 to 1.00 Robyne A Bob E 

1.00 to 3.30 Gary D Ross E 

Gordon Markets Roster 

Door Team for May 
Michael Midlam, Tony McClelland, Graham Maslen 


